
We are now close to the autumn solstice, the days are growing shorter and we are moving indoor. 
However; we are still very active in the Nordic Dermatology Association. 

At the EADV in Berlin this year, Ditte Zhang and Mattias Henning (Copenhagen) had prepared the 
‘Nordic Dermatology Associations’ Scientific Exchange of Young Dermatological Researchers 2023’ 
together with Pernille Andersen (Copenhagen) and Prof. Claus Johansen (Aarhus). The event took 
place in the evening at a Hotel in Centra Berlin, and the young researcher had both a competion on 
very short flash talks and there were longer presentations. However the overall goal of the meeting 
was to interact, to exchange research ideas and to get young dermatologist from all over the Nordics 
together. The meeting was a huge success and the pictures really speak for themselves. All the 
participants expressed a high wish of this becoming a recurring event at the EADV. The meeting was 
supported by Novartis. 

The preliminary program for the Nordic Congress in Dermatology and Venereology 2025 is also 
ready, and with revealing any details it is safe to say that we are in for a treat on Helsinki. We are 
looking forward to the meeting and to reveal even more. 

And finally remember to apply for the NDA Research Grant. 



 

 

 
Go to this webpage to learnb more 

 
https://nordicdermatology.com/research-information/ 

 
 

Christian Vestergaard 
NDA President 
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